
This week Mrs Sharp enjoyed welcoming prospective parents into school for our Reception classes next year. It 
was so lovely to see lots of new faces but the icing on the cake was how complimentary our visitors were of our 
children that helped with the show rounds and also those that were in the visited classrooms.  I am beyond 
proud of our children and the school values they so closely follow. Our House Captains have been so busy 
already this term and we have some very exciting meetings ahead. Lily, Luca, Isabelle and Dhyan will be leading 
our next School Council meeting, so watch this space!  

 
Flu Vaccination for children from Reception to Year 6 will take place on Thursday 5th 
December. Please can you use the camera on your phone to access the elink at the 
beginning of this paragraph. More information was sent out last week via Announcements 
on the MC@S app. This link will close on Sunday 24th November. If you do not consent for 
your child to receive the Flu Vaccine then there is also an option to tick.  
 

Can you help? And donate some Christmas wrapping paper for our Shhh room? If you can, please drop to our 
school office we would be so grateful. Thank you.   
 
Our Christmas Festival is not far away! Look forward to games, activities, music and fun on Friday 29 November, 
3-5pm. Make more fun happen by getting involved! We need volunteers to run games and activities (including 
reindeer hoopla, splat the Grinch, and craft activities e.g bracelet making) and to sell toys. Could you help for 
half an hour? Could your children help too? Please message Aly on 07870 794755 or email 
allesleyprimarypta@gmail.com.  
 
Christmas raffle tickets have been given out to children, huge thanks to all the local businesses and parents 
who have donated amazing prizes. Tickets cost £1 each. Please return ticket stubs, payment and any unsold 
tickets by Wednesday 4th December. The raffle will be drawn on Friday 6th December and winners will be 
contacted that week. Any prizes which aren’t claimed by the end of term will be used for future PTA 
fundraising activities. All money raised will help support school projects, through the PTA.  

 
Have a lovely weekend   
 
L Hoey 

Headteacher 
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Reception Nativity Change to ticket allocation- 

All children will be allocated 4 tickets per family, 
2 for each day to use as you wish. 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday - Martial Arts - KS2  
Tuesday - Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - £1 - 5 sessions 
Wednesday - Zorbing - KS2  
Thursday- Boy's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - £1 - 5 sessions 
Friday - Scooter Skills - KS1  
 
All clubs finish week beginning  2nd December. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 The Lion, the witch and the wardrobe by C.S. Lewis recommended by Jaia 

Year 2 Cat in the hat by Dr Seuss recommended by Francesca  
Year 3 The worlds worst children by David Walliams recommended by Alex  

Year 4 Five Star Stories by Tom Gates recommended by Ferne   

Year 5 Goblin Quest by Philip Reeve recommended by Rory  
Year 6 Where Monsters Lie by the Polly Ho Yen  recommended by Brady  

Chase F Year 5         Olivia L Nursery  

Isabelle K Year 3      Theo H Year 5  

Olivia G Rec               Maisie M Rec  

George M Year 5        Toby C Year 5  

Isabelle G Year 6        Evan B Year 1 

Emily F Year 2   

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

 

Inside every 
child is a 
rainbow 

waiting to 
shine! 

Attendance  

Week beginning  4th – 8th 
November 2024 

Highest Reception Miss Dunn’s 
class 100% Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.88! 

Our school percentage is above 
the National average 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 4 have begun their new Science topic - 
Electricity.  Today they experimented with wires, 
cells, bulbs and buzzers. They tested to see if the 
equipment worked correctly by creating circuits.   

Year 6 spent some time during Armistice day 
reflecting on its importance and sharing any 
personal experiences. The children showed 
maturity and respect during our discussions and 
held a 2 minute silence.   

Celebrating our week  

This week Year 5 were evacuated by steam train 
to the countryside. This will help them to write 
their diary entry in English next week.  

This week, Year 1 have been helping the 
Autumn Elf by exploring why only some 
trees change colour during Autumn. They 
spotted all the deciduous and evergreen 
trees around school and classified their 
leaves.  

In Nursery we are learning 
about the Hindu festival of 
Diwali. The children have     
enjoyed acting out the story  
of Rama and Sita.  

In Year 2 we 
have been building 
on our addition 
knowledge by 
adding 2-digit 
numbers across a 
10. Everyone has 
made amazing 
progress and 
worked super 
hard!  

This week the Reception 
children have been learn-
ing about Diwali, we got 
involved with various ac-
tivities to promote our 
knowledge and learning 
about the festival of 
light and where it origi-
nated from, we have even 
created our own diva 
lamps to take home!   

Year 3 enjoyed 
learning and        
practising new yoga 
poses and learnt a 
breathing technique 
called catch a star.   


